Andrew E. Brown

From: Briggs, Errin [ebriggs@co.santa-barbara.ca.us]
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2009 2:03 PM

To: ‘abrownlaw@cox.net'

Subject: RE: Salentine Appeal

Andy,

When you state "I would hope get everything resolved by then.™, I hope you are correct.
Hopefully the facilitation meeting on August 1@th will be successful. Otherwise, we'll be
forced to go forward to the Board of Supervisors. ‘

I'm sorry you are having family-related issues and wish you good luck in resolv1ng your
emergencies. Nobody likes dealing with situations like that. However, I can’'t hold up the BOS
appeal hearing until October unless directed by Salentine. Appeals such as this must be
carried forward in a timely manner to the Board for final action. The applicant is certainly
entitled to a timely process, especially after being granted a unanimous decision at the
Planning Commission. Let's hope that the appeal is resolved or you are able to clear up your
family issues soon. 7

1’11 be in further contact...
Best wishes,

Errin Briggs, Planner
Development Review Division
County of Santa Barbara

123 E. Anapamu

Santa Barbara, CA 93161
805-568-2047
ebriggsf@co.santa-barbara.ca.us

————— Original Message-----

From: abrownlaw@cox.net [mailto:abrownlaw@cox.net]
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2009 12:57 PM

To: Briggs, Errin

Subject: Re: Salentine Appeal

Errin

We have a mediation meeting on 10 Aug with count counsel Mary McMaster. I would hope get
everything resolved by then. We have been in NY dealing with a couple family emergencies.
Should be back by the 1@th of August but we will probably have to go back in September and
since it involves elder abuse and misappropriation of land and substantial sums of money for
both Jessica and myself we both need to be there. I hope to have that cleared up by mid
October.

Andy

Andrew E. Brown

---- "Briggs wrote:
> Andy,

>

> Are you ok with a September 15th date at the Board of Supervisors for the appeal?
> i
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